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Comments: Please stop weaponizing the wilderness act against wilderness users.  We all know the only thing

this act was put in place to do is keep motor vehicles out.  This latest effort to restrict use of fixed anchors is out

of line with the intent of the act and in line with banning people that have titanium hips from hiking in

wilderness(absurd).  Wilderness is meant to be used by us the people.  Please don't shut us out.  I agree some

routes should have mandatory fixed anchors in specific places.  You don't have to do that.  There are

organizations better qualified than yours that would be happy to advise and install.


